Bee All You Can Be
2018 Rocky Bottom Retreat and Conference Center of the Blind Summer Children’s Camp
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rocky Bottom Retreat and Conference Center of the Blind is a year round facility available free of charge to any blind South Carolinian and his or her family. Rocky Bottom Retreat and Conference Center of the Blind is pleased to announce the annual summer camp for legally blind children. The camp session for your child will be June 10 – June 16 2018. This camp is free of charge and there are limited spots available. Supervised recreational activities including hiking, arts and crafts, mountain climbing, water slides, games, swimming, cookouts, field trips, Braille activities and more will be offered. Parents will receive information about resources, literature, computer training, daily living skills, legislative updates and counseling in specific problem areas. As in the past, senior and junior counselors and administrative personnel will be primarily legally blind individuals. This is a unique and important feature of the rocky bottom program. Family members are requested to accompany their child to rocky bottom on Sunday and also to return to camp on Saturday morning to pick up their child. Campers will be accepted on a first come, first serve basis. Transportation may be provided as needed. Designated pickup points will be assigned at a later date.
To apply, please complete the online application at https://www.cognitoforms.com/Sara4/ChildrensCampApplication prior to May 15, 2018. Due to visual limitations of the Director, online applications are preferred. Please contact Jennifer Bazer via email or phone if other application arrangements are required. Applicants will receive acknowledgement of acceptance and additional information. If you have additional questions, please contact Jennifer Bazer, Director of the summer camp, (803) 661-6622 or at jhipp25@sc.rr.com.
Cordially,
Jennifer Bazer
Children’s Camp Director 
